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I Support HB2585!  

 

Automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter causes serious problems!   

 

1. It is a major cause of dirty voter rolls, which can cause a variety of voter 

disenfranchisement issues. 

2. There are countless cases where people have been changed from their desired 

party without knowing it, only to later receive the wrong ballot type! 

3. It is possible for non Oregon citizens to be registered to vote, which is illegal! 

4. Automatic voter registration goes against the spirit of the DUTY and PRIVILEGE of 

voting. There should be some minimal effort required to exercise this duty and 

privilege. It should not be automatic! 


